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1, West franklin Street.

Baltimore, lid, Nov., 26th, 1904

<&jk
Dear Pratt:-

Thanks for your note, and for the references. I have been reading an
excellent article by Chiari and Benda in the last volume of the Germaen Path-
ological Society's Transaction. In the same volume there is an interesting,
short discussion on the blood plates. 5o glad you are continuing your work on
the subject. I will arrange a symposium on the blood for the third Yonday of
February. You will, of course, come to us. Do get some of the young fellows
to keep their eyes open for cases of syphilitic aortitis, such as Chiari
describes. |

Sincerely youwrs,

W Osler.



